
BART is seeking your input on the future of the   
Downtown Berkeley Station.  
In coordination with the planned redesign of the street-level plaza, we 
are considering design changes to the station concourse and platform. 
These will improve how the station functions and make your BART 
experience more enjoyable.  We are considering: 

Please let us know which improvements are important to you. 
You can do this by coming to our in-station events or by filling out a 
survey online at  www.bart.gov/downtown-berkeley (click on the 
survey link).

•	 overall customer experience 
•	 station access and circulation
•	 safety 
•	 appearance

Thursday 
October 1, 2015 
7 to 10 am

Wednesday 
September 30, 2015 
4 to 7 pm

COME BY OUR  
IN-STATION EVENTS:

•	 art opportunities
•	 sustainability practices
•	 passenger amenities

If you need language assistance services, please call 510-464-6752. 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idiomas, llame al 510-464-6752. 

如需語言協助服務，請致電 510-464-6752.                                                                                   
Nếu quý vị cần ðược giúp ðỡ về ngôn ngữ, xin vui lòng gọi số 510-464-6752.  

통역이 필요하신 분은, 510-464-6752로 문의하십시오. 
Kung kailangan mo ang tulong ng mga serbisyo ng wika, paki tawagan ang (510) 464-6752.

www.bart.gov/downtown-berkeley

